HANDSWORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Friday 11th March 2022

Wherefore Art Thou
Romeo?

| have been so impressed with our Year 6
children this week. They have thoroughly
enjoyed Shaking Up Shakespeare and will
finish tonight with a performance to parents and
carers.

On Monday, Key Stage 2 watched Anthony
Glenn perform Romeo and Juliet, we had some
superstars joining in too!

In just 5 days the Year 6 children created their
own production, it was brilliant!

Anthony Glenn has worked with our children for
many years now and they always get so much
from the experience! Thank you Anthony!

Mrs Nairne’s Headlines

Workshops

Recently we have invited you to a Safer
internet Workshop, Phonics Workshop and
Year 5 and Year 6 Maths workshop.

We didn't get a huge turn out for these events
despite parents/carers showing an interest in
attending.

We are committed to working with you and
making sure you are informed about what
happens at school. We want to get this right.

If you have any feedback about what would
make it easier for you, please let us know.

We will continue to provide workshops as we
value your input and contributions.

Red Nose Day is on

Friday 18th March 2022
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Parent Consultations

We are looking forward to inviting you into
school on Friday 1st April to discuss your
children's progress. Parent consultations will
be in person and will run throughout the day.

School will be closed to the children, however,
they are welcome to join you for the meeting if
you feel it would be helpful.

Bookings for the Parent consultations are now
live and can be booked through the website!

Please contact the school office if you are
having any issues with booking appointments.
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T I
B
A3 .

Donate £2 (optional)
Bake and buy cakes
Take part in games and challenges
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There are lots of exciting activities happening during
Growth and Change Science week! Keep an eye
open on the website for important information
regarding Wheels to school and Family Fun.

If there are any volunteers who would still like to
make an in person contribution towards the Science
week, please let Miss Jordaan know.

We are looking forward to welcoming the Mayor of
Waltham Forest, Cllr Elizabeth Baptiste, to our school
on Thursday morning.

Please talk to your children about the activities they
take part in every day.

Keep feeding our children’s enquiring minds. | |

If you've got any questions please feel free to ask
Miss Jordaan, our Science Subject Leader.

Wheels to School

Family Fun
Michael Holland
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https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=Science_en-GB&aid=ny_352806926_274794482
https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=Science_en-GB&aid=ny_352809798_85758911
https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=Science_en-GB&aid=ny_352809798_85758911

Performlng Arts We have a fantastic

Workshop 4 opportunity for our
* children in Year 2, 3,
4 and 5 to take part
MONDAY 4TH AND inaZday
- POt AN aeM ® Performing Arts
R P
*
MUSICALS, The workshop will
COMEDY, DRAMA take place at
AND DANCING! Handsworth Primary
on Monday 4th and
Tuesday 5th April.

Please click on this
link to book a place!
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" WE ARE LOOKING

FOR MIDDAY ASSISTANTS
TO JOIN OUR

HANDSWORTH TEAM

Please click here for more information!
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdn97jT5bCu765WgTKruFL_K5ucTSxaf9irS843tgmvr1OdOg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdn97jT5bCu765WgTKruFL_K5ucTSxaf9irS843tgmvr1OdOg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=News_en-GB&aid=nn_352912009_85843282

Tuesday 22nd March,

Puberty Information Session - Parents and Carers

Wednesday 23rd March

Year TWOW Day - Space Explorers

Thursday 24th March

Year 2 Great Fire of London WOW Day assembly

Monday 28th March

School Nurse Drop in Session

Monday 28th &29th March

4SN Bikeability Course

Wednesday 30t &31st March

4BD Bikeability Course

Friday 1st April 2022 Parents Consultation (school closed to pupils)
Monday 4th April Easter Holidays
21st April 2022 Reception Hearing Test
19th to 22nd April 2022 6RT Swimming Lessons
Friday 22nd April, 2022 Kylie On Show, FOH event
Saturday 23rd April 202 FOH Yard Sale
25th to 29th April 2022 6SM Swimming Lessons
Monday 2nd May 2022 Bank Holiday
Monday 9th May 2022, 2-3pm | School Nurse Drop in Session
Monday 9th May SATS Week
25th May to 27th May 2022 Year 6 Residential
Monday 30th May Half term holiday
Tuesday 7th June 2022 Reception trip to Walthamstow Wetlands
Tuesday 7th June 2022 Year 5 Trip to Walthamstow Wetlands
Thursday 16th June 2022 KS2 Sports Day
Monday 20th June 2-3pm School Nurse Drop in Session
Thursday 23rd June 2022 Early Years & KS1 Sports Day
Sunday 2nd July Tlam to 5pm FOH Summer Fete
Friday 8th July 2022 Year 6 Production
Monday 11th July 2022, 2-3pm School Nurse Drop in Session
Wednesday 13th July Open Classroom
Friday 15th July Bank holiday - Queen's Platinum Jubilee
Friday 22nd July 2.30pm End of Term
%y
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Year 6
SATS

Please click here for more information
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Elv4qvo8GIn2aK-2_h9Mo2irl7CaJeWZ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=118028381585995462287&rtpof=true&sd=true

| can accept FAILURE
everyone fails at
some+hin9 , but what i
can't accept is NOT
TRYING.
-Michael Jordan

Well done to the children
who represented the
school in the Basketball
competition this week!

| We are very proud of you
all!



“*BANCROFT SCIENCE FAIR
YEAR 5
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K :;Inmmtw W&mm’s l’lay\: Puberty Information

for Parents and Carers
On Tuesday 22nd March at 8.30am,

Our school nurse will deliver a parent/carer
workshop about puberty.

This will take place in the small hall.

This will give you an opportunity fo ask questions
and get advice.

The nurse will be sharing information about how

Every year on 8 March, International Women's Day fo deal with issues surrounding puberty.
is celebrated around the world!

But why — you might ask — do we have a day especially » U O

for women? Well, it's fair to say that throughout
history, women haven't always received the fairest of
treatment.

Women haven't always been able to work, vote, or
been given the same rights as men.

So since the early 1900s, women around the world
have celebrated an International Women's Day,
campaigning for equal rights and shining a spotlight
on brilliant women across the globe.

Please click on the images below to read more!

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/handsworth/digital-book-club to browse the latest
books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our
school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. We would like to use this money to buy

books for class book corners so we would really appreciate any purchase made
through this link.

Please place your order online by March 21st, 2022.


https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/handsworth/digital-book-club
https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/discover/history/general-history/international-womens-day/
https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/discover/history/general-history/international-womens-day/
https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/International-Womens-Day/602161
https://kids.britannica.com/kids/article/International-Womens-Day/602161

FRIENDS OF
HANDSWORTH

KYLIE MINOGUE TRIBUTE ACT PERFORMING AT THE SCHOOL
DOOR OPEN 7PM- LICENCED BAR

TICKETS ON SALE NOW

PTA-EVENTS.CO.UK/FRIENDSOFHANDSWORTH/

Nursery enjoyed their Teddy Bear Picnic!
They shared stories and books together on World Book Day



https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhandsworth/?event=login&notLoggedIn=true&#.YijCr3r7S70

You v car Hello, parents & guardians!

PARENT : '

MA". We are , and we work with Waltham Forest Council to
provide FREE (and FUN!) healthy lifestyles support for families.

We run BeeZee Families courses after school across Waltham Forest, or you could join our
online courses instead. We have new groups beginning in May. click below to sign up for your
familys FREE place!”

Or, enrol in the BeeZee Academy - our FREE self-paced online learning portal full of useful
information and tips on how to make your family healthier.

Sign up here

“to be eligible for this awesome free service, your family must live/go to school in Waltham Forest and include one child who s above their ideal healthy weight.

14th - 18th March

Did you know that children should have no more than
3g-6g salt per day, depending on their age? That's
Lless than a teaspoon! But with three quarters of the
salt we eat hidden in the prepared foods we buy, it
can be hard to keep tabs on our family's salt intake!

Making your own snacks is a great place to start. Instead of a
packet of crisps, try these quick 'n' easy nacho chips! Season

with flavours of your choice, or serve with hummus or salsa! 8
’
what youll need what to do L
» Tortilla wrap (corn « Preheat the oven to 180C/gas Mark 4
works best) « Slice a tortilla wrap into triangles

Lightly brush or spray with oil : Wy
« Sprinkle with chosen herbs or spices L, .

or a little salt :
« Bake in the oven for about 8 minutes

Olive or rapeseed oil
Herbs & spices of your
choice - e.g. paprika,
chilli, garlic granules...

BeeZee U beezeebodies.com N 03308 186308  W3BecZee Families g S !

Families Waltham Forest

"WHEN A FLOWER
DOESN'T BLOOMYOU FIX
THE ENVIRONMENT IN
WHICH IT GROWS, NOT
THE FLOWER”

Alexander den Heijer



https://beezeebodies.com/for-families/?utm_source=parent-mail&utm_medium=email&utm_content=mar22&utm_campaign=waltham
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The purpose of Star of the Week is for us to have
the opportunity to celebrate every child in our
community specifically. We encourage everyone
to celebrate what is wonderful about that child.
Children do not need to do anything to earn Star
of the Week — each child deserves it and they
will each get a turn. The stars also have the
opportunity to have tea with Mrs Nairne and Ms
Addai. This week’s stars will have tea next
Friday as we watched Shakespeare this

afternoon.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage
you to ask them to repeat to you some of the
positive statements their classmates and

teachers make about them and add your own!



